
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  Neil Jensen, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:   Fairgrounds Race Track Discussion 
 
MEETING DATE: May 2, 2023 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
There is a proposed race track being installed at the Fairgrounds this summer.  I have had many 
residents question what the city will be doing about this issue.  I did contact our City Attorney 
Shelley Ryan and she will be in attendance to answer any questions you may have on the issue.  
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